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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,

Iran welcomes the delegation of Singapore to this UPR session.
We commend Singapore’s significant efforts to protect human rights of its residents during the Covid-19 pandemic. 

Iran recommends that Singapore:
1. Continue to strengthen efforts to support victims of domestic violence, including by providing greater access to social services,
2. Strengthen its efforts in the fight against trafficking in persons and protecting victims of trafficking,
3. Enhance efforts to build inclusive infrastructure for persons with disabilities, such as in public transport and public amenities, 
We wish Singapore a successful review.

I thank you.
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